NEWSLETTER 2nd NOVEMBER 2022

Dear Parents,

Our attendance for the last week before half term, week ending 21/10/22 was 90.6% which is well below our school target of 96%. Only one class, Y2, was not in the red band., The punctuality award this week goes to Y6.

Can you please try to get your child in every day as every minute counts!! Don't forget your children need to arrive before 8:50 am every morning. Gates and doors close at 8:50 am so aim to arrive at 8:45 am please.

GREEN = 96% and above, AMBER = 95% to 96%, RED = Less than 95%

∫Y6	Y5	Y4	Y3	Y2	Y1	R	Whole
∫91.7%	90.7%	90.0%	92.4%	95.7%	91.0%	84.0%	School
RED	RED	RED	RED	AMBER	RED	RED	90.6% RED

PLEASE REMEMBER TO COMPLETE YOUR CHILDS FLU IMMUNISATION FORM
ONLINE https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ IF YOU DO NOT WISH TO DO THE
ONLINE FORM PLEASE COLLECT A FORM FROM THE SCHOOL RECEPTION
OFFICE. IF WE ARE ALL IMMUNISED WE PROTECT OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY
AND SCHOOL ATTENDANCE.

Thanks for your support Miss Hegarty

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

HARVEST ASSEMBLIES

E) E)

Mon 7th November 2:30pm-doors open 2:15pm (Y1-Y3 parents/carers)

Tue 8th November 10:00am-doors open 9:45am (Y4-Y6 parents/carers)0

Both assemblies are the same and all children will be taking part in both.

PARENT REVIEW AFTERNOON 9th November 1:15-5:15 pm Make sure you have received your appointment slip (sent home today)

SEND REVIEWS will now take place 8th and 10th November-PM

HARVEST FOOD DONATIONS

We are collecting for Food Bank and any donations will be gratefully received.

Some suggestions:-Tinned fruit

Tinned vegetables

Tinned meat or fish

Soup

Pasta

Rice Biscuits

Items can be brought into class or you can bring a donation to our Harvest Assembly.

PE KITS

П

П

Could you please
make sure your
child's PE
kit has been
returned to
school
after the half
term holiday.

Thank you.